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Dave Johnson retires from KDOT 
 

 David L. Johnson, Refrigeration/Air Conditioning Service Technician Senior with 

the Southeast District Office of the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) in 

Chanute, has retired following 30 years of dedicated service to the agency. Johnson’s 

co-workers, family and friends celebrated his career during a March 11 retirement 

coffee at the district office. 

 He began employment with KDOT on January 13, 1986, at Chanute. Johnson 

has performed electrical work, utility locations and school zone program installations 

throughout the 17-county district. According to Johnson, “I have worked 30 years with 

great personnel, and I’ve grown in knowledge and capabilities over the years to better 

serve the residents of Kansas and the traveling public.” 

 His plans for retirement include fishing, hunting, and spending time with his 

children and grandchildren. Dave and his wife Judy live in rural Buffalo. They have three 

children, Ryan, Brett and Mike, and two grandchildren. 
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